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SUMMER BAND STARTS SOON

It's hard te believe that summer band is just around the
corner! Qur first rehearsal will be held on July 15, 2024.
This very first Monday rehearsal will be required for Section
leaders/Asst. Section Leaders, Officers, and new marchers.
So if this is your first time as a marcher- that's youl
Rehearsals will continue on Wednesday the 17th and
Thursday the 18th and those are required for all.

We understand that you may need to miss a rehearsal or two
due to o prior commitments for the summer- please make
sure you fill out the excused absence forms so that you can
make up peints, and fill out the extra credit form to make up
points. Forms, and calendar are available in google
classroom and at www.shsband.org,




BAND CAMP |

Band camp may seem far away, but it will be here
before you know it! Seniors and leaders will leave for
camp on Sunday July 28th, ond cll other students will
leave for camp on July 29th. All students will return
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items can be found ot www.shsband.org. CAMP
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BOOSTER CORNER
Who's who?

President- Scott Porter

Vice President- Todd Langenek
Secretary- Jackie Langenek
Treasurer- Michelle Nagle
Fundraising- Julie Davis and Julie
Jurmanovich

Concessions- Melissa Filing

Asst. Concessions- Alison Peorter

Uniforms- Becky Bittinger
Asst. Uniforms- Unfilled

Parliamentarian- Unfilled
Webmaster- Lisa Albright

Our next booster meeting will be held on July 9th at 7pm in the high
school band room. Come out and see what’s going on!



We have 3 Bingo dates in July- no set up
or tear down (woohoo)

7/1/24- For this bingo we're asking that the following
families send an adult volunteer- Makena Best, Chelsea
Davis, Nick Fields, Kaylee House, Logan Hunter, Willow
Hurst, Maely Jodon, Keagan Leffers, Logan Mason

7/15/24-

For this bingo we're asking that the following families send an
adult volunteer- Skylor McLaughlin, Aliyah Miller, Ashlyn Miller,
Christopher Miller, Jonny Morrison, Noah Mulhollen, Zach Myers,
Jasmine Pryor, Taylor Ray, Jack Thorn

7/22/24-

For this bingo we're asking that the following families send an
adult volunteer- Kaleb Wolsky, Alyssa Atkinson, Colton Carter,
Rodney Estep, Donovan Funk, Gabe Jurmanovich, Andrew
Lininger, Gabe Lutton, Daniel Neal, Ruby Ross

NEW MEMBER PARTY
L

Friday July 12th we will be hosting the new member
party in the SHS Band room! All 8-12th grade
marching band members are invited to attend and
welcome our newest members! We will be serving
pizza and beverages. During this event students
will have the opportunity to meet with their
sections, as well the officers and section leaders!

Be sure to mark your calendar for this event- the
first official event of the new marching band
season!!l This event is not required, but is highly
encouraged!

Parents join us in the choir room during that time
to meet the boosters and get questions answered!

Contact Jackie Langenek to

volunteer- 330-813-9813




PERCUSSION REHEARSALS

Our ever dedicated drum line begins rehearsals in June- please check and make
sure you're at rehearsals for your section! All rehearsals are from 6-8pm

July 1- Pit

July 2- Batterie

July 5- Fun Day (Time TBD)
July 8- Pit

July 9- Batterie

July 11- Batterie

July 16 and 23rd- Batterie

* These are in addition to regularly scheduled band rehearsals

DONORS CHOOSE PROJECT

We have a current Donors Choose project
that we are trying to get funded before the
season kicks off! The boosters have
purchased an BEAUTIFUL new drumline for
our students, but we need o few
accessories to keep them in pristine
condition and help them last the test of
time! Please consider a small donation if

you're able, or sharing the link from the SHS

Band Facebook page to your friends and

If you are missing a
percussion rehearsal, please
let Joey know! You will not fill
out the band absence form for

percussion rehearsals.
330-718-6745

PANCAKE BREAKFAST
RESULTS

A big thank you to all of our patrons who
joined us on Saturday as well as to all of
our parent and student volunteers! From
our pancake breakfast we were able to
raise $469 in profits. With band camp just
around the corner, this money will be used
to pay for the “extras” to make camp a

memorable experience for all of our
students! Thank you to the Rock the Docks
Committee for allowing us the opportunity!

WEBSITE UPDATED

The website has been updated to include
this year's medical forms, calendar, absence
and extra credit forms, as well as music
request forms! Have a question, stop by the
website and see if your answer is there first!

CAR WASH- AUGUST 17TH

Qur first fundraiser of the year to help the
students raise money for camp will be a car
wash on August 17th at the high school from
10am to 2pm. Each grade has o fime slot.
If the students come work during their
designated time slot they'll split the money
made with all of the students and it'll help
them pay for camp! See the flyer on the
next page with all the details!
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